
Appendix 1 – Eligible Works 

 

Residential Properties - Works Maximum Grant 

Painting of building in carefully selected 
colours which will complement the 
streetscape. 

 

€1,500 or up to 80% of actual cost 

 

 

Commercial Properties – Works Maximum Grant 

Painting of building in carefully selected 
colours which will complement the 
streetscape. 
 

€1,500 or up to 80% of overall cost 

Decluttering and repair of shopfronts. 
(Decluttering can include such works as 
removing unnecessary signs, flagpoles, 
wiring etc.) 

€1,000 or up to 80% of overall cost 

Appropriate illumination and lighting of 
architectural features of buildings. (Neon 
lighting is excluded from grant aid) 

€1,000 or up to 80% of overall cost 

Replacement of signage with traditional 
wooden fascia with wooden/hand painted 
lettering OR contemporary design 

€2,000 or up to 80% of overall cost 

Green enhancement with planting to 
complement paint works 

€500 or up to 80% of overall cost 

Maximum per building €6,000 or up to 80% of overall cost 
 

 
 

Community Properties - Works Maximum Grant 

Painting of building in carefully selected 
colours which will complement the 
streetscape. 

May include additional projects involving 
multiple sites- public and/or private with 
owner’s consent. 

€1,500 or 100% of actual cost 

Repair and Replacement of specific public 
signage with traditional or agreed 
contemporary design 

€4,000 or 100% of actual cost 



Green enhancement with planting/planters 
to complement streetscape paint works 
(limited to 3 sites) 

€500 or 100% of actual cost.  

 
 


